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We Need Your Involvement in Updating the Allenstown Hazard Mitigation Plan
February 25, 2020, at 1:00 PM at the Allenstown Fire Department

Please take a moment to read the attached materials, and think about joining this important committee.

If you are interested in joining this effort, then please come to the first meeting on February 25, 2020, at 1:00 PM at the Allenstown Fire
Department.

If you can't make it to the first meeting, but are still interested in participating, then contact Ron Eisenhart at
reisenhart@allenstownnh.gov.

This is the first of many meetings to accomplish this important task.

PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETING

Town of Allenstown

Join the Town’s Hazard Mitigation Committee to discuss the past and potential natural hazard and severe
weather events, as well as human or tech events, in Allenstown and the risk to critical facilities and

vulnerable areas.  We’ll identify the Town’s capabilities for mitigating disaster events.

Tell us what matters to you. Help us develop Actions to better protect people, buildings, infrastructure,
business, and property from natural hazards.

Allenstown Hazard Mitigation Plan Update 2020

Hazard Mitigation Committee      

Next Meeting to be held at:   Allenstown Fire Department, 1 Ferry Street

Tue, Feb 25, 2020 from  1:00PM – 3:00 PM

 

Attachment Size

 m1_press_release_allenstown_hmp_02-25-20.pdf 103.34 KB

 public_notice_1st_meeting_poster_allenstown_hmp_02-25-20.pdf 524.28 KB
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